
December 22,2004 

Federal Trade Cornmission/Office of the Secretary 
Room H- 1 59 (Annex K) 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W. 
Washington, DC 20580. 
RE: Prerecorded Message EBR, Telemarketing Project No. R4 1 100 1. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to express my strong desire to have the FTC continue to block prerecorded messages for 
telemarketers. It is my opinion that the National "Do Not Call" registry is one of the best services that has been 
passed into law in recent history. I do not wish to see that law weakened in any way. 




